BEECH CREEK SEWER AUTHORITY MEETING  
March 2, 2020

Meeting called to order at 7:40 pm

Attendees: Ken Packer, Dave Peters, Dan Yeaney, Craig Lindsey, Alan Uhler and Randy Peters

Minutes of the February meeting were approved on a motion by Dan Yeaney, second by Dave Peters, all in favor.

Financial Statement was approved on a motion by Dave Peters, second by Dan Yeaney, all in favor

Engineer:
Alan Uhler stated he had been in contact with Paul Ryan about the 3 sewer customers who have not fixed their sewer issues, they were given a year to fix them. Paul Ryan is looking into the correct action to proceed with. Alan stated he received a call from Mr. Englert regarding the letter he received from the results of the smoke testing in Keswin, Mr. Englert will resolve the issue when the weather is better. Randy stated that Mr. Feger also stopped in and stated he will fix his issue as well. Alan stated he and Terry Condo are still working on a design for the solids at the sewer plant. 

Citizens: 
None in attendance

Old Business: 
Nothing to report

New Business:
Randy Peters stated he has a quote for a quick hookup at the sewer plant for a generator in the event of a power outage, the quote amount is $4272.00. After discussion Craig Lindsey made a motion to purchase the hookup, Dan Yeaney second the motion, all in favor.

Bills:  Craig Lindsey made a motion to pay the bills, second by Dan Yeaney, all in favor

Adjourned: Dan Yeaney made a motion to adjourn meeting, second by Dave Peters, all in favor.        

[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting Adjourned: at 7:50 pm

Respectfully Submitted
Roni Roan, Secretary
